
This Week at Trinity 

Sun. Jan. 1 9:00am  Worship 

            10:00am    Coffee & Fellowship 

 

 BAM/Conf. resumes Jan. 11, 2023 

 BOLT resumes Jan. 22, 2023 

 

Trinity Lutheran  
Church Office Hours:  

Week of Jan. 2nd - 5th 

Monday   9:00 - 11:00am 

Wednesday   1:30 - 4:00pm 
 

Office Administrator is out this 

week so office hours are  limited. 

Pastor Kim Suhr 

Cell # 715-821-6398 

tlchpastor@gmail.com 

1250 Broadway St. 
P.O. Box 68 

Hammond, WI 54015 
715-796-2788 

Weekly newsletter deadline is 
Tuesday at noon. 

Giving 

Serving Jesus Christ with our Generosity, 

thank you for your gifts of time & treasurers 

to help continue the ministry & mission of 

Trinity Lutheran Church. 

There are many ways to give: mail in your 

offering, set-up automatic withdrawals, or 

use PayPal. Did you know there is a donate  

button at trinityhammond.org? Need help? 

Contact the church office, we can help you!! 
 

Weekly Financial Update: 

Christmas Eve attendance: 170 

 Offering: $2509.00 

Christmas Day attendance: 31 

 Offering: $1817.00 
 

Mortgage to Mission Update 

To celebrate our 50th Anniversary this year 

we have a goal to reduce our current debt by 

35-40%. This will free us up to use our  

resources in Mission instead of Mortgage! 

 

 

 

Fellowship Serving Teams 

Jan. 1: All invited to bring your 

leftover cookies and treats 

No TEAM needed 

Bulletin Sponsor: Members of Trinity 
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A Blessing for the New Year 

O God, you have been our help in ages past, our hope for years to come. 

As we welcome this new year, bless us with peace. Fill our days with the 

light of Christ and lead us on the path of life until we see you in our  

heavenly home. You live and reign forever and ever. Amen. 
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Sunday January 8 - Celebration of Epiphany 

We’ll kick off the season of light by picking out our “star words”.  

A star word is a word that you may use as inspiration or as a guide for the 
New Year. We trust the Holy Spirit to intercede and you’ll pick the perfect 
word for yourself!  If you are unable to be in worship with us but would 

like a star word let Pastor Kim know and she will draw one for you. 
 

 

Wednesday February 22 - Ash Wednesday 

Evening worship with imposition of ashes to start the season of Lent. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 



FAITH FORMATION 

• BAM (Grades 5 & 6) and Confirmation (Grades 7 & 8) will  resume on 

Wednesday, January 11, at 6:30PM. 

• A reminder that BOLT (Ages 3 – 4th grade) will resume Sunday morn-

ings on January 22, at 10:15AM.  

• New students are always welcome at any point in the year!                       

See Pastor Kim if you would like more information. 

Sponsor a Bulletin 

If you would like to honor a loved one or lift up a special day you can do 

so by sponsoring a bulletin. The cost is $8 per week. This helps to offset 

the cost of paper and printing of our large print bulletins and the weekly   

newsletter. Coming up this winter we have January 1, 15, 29; February 19, 

26; March 12, & 19. 

To sign up contact Lois Koosman at lois044@centurytel.net  

Grace in Action Thank you! 

Thank you to everyone who donated and helped 

out with getting gifts for a local family, the meal 

for Grace Place, and Christmas in the Barn. Well 

Done Good and Faithful Servants! 

 

Prayer Point   

  Let us pray for all those who long 
for new beginnings.  

 

Prayer Requests 

• Prayers of healing for Jackie     
Peterson Schupp, Davis Peterson, 
Marlys Pedersen (Copeland), Jim 
Dittman, Roberta Bradford, David 
Burns, Deb Franke, Delores  H, 
Lawrence Johnson, Daryl Frank 

• Prayers for those undergoing  
treatment: Terry Thompson, Ken    
Gustafson & Gary  

• Prayers for Shireen Reneghan 
(Sue Bork’s niece) as she waits 
for a  kidney. 

 

 

Prayer Practice  

As we begin a new year reflect on 

what new prayer practice you might 

like to see added to your life.  It 

doesn't have to be elaborate.  Think 

about what you truly feel you can 

do and how you might put it into 

practice.  
 

 

Submit a Prayer Request 

Please fill out the blue prayer re-
quest sheet in the Sanctuary and 
place in the offering plate or email: 
tlchwelca@gmail.com or call the 
church office: 715-796-2788          

           

New Refrigerators 
 

Thank you to the women of Trinity 
for purchasing new refrigerators for 
the kitchen. Thanks to all who help 
support the women’s fundraising 
efforts. 
 

 

 

Prayer Ministry 


